
Southern California Edison Company 
P. o. BOX Boo 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD. CALIFORNIA 91770 

F. R. NANDY May 5 1989 TELEPHONE 
MANAGER OF NUCLEAR LICENSING (818) 302-1896 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: SEP Topic III-1 
Quality Group Classification of Components and Systems 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

By letter dated March 30, 1989, Southern California Edison (SCE) 
informed the NRC that the final results associated with close-out 
of SEP Topic III-1 would be submitted by April 30, 1989.  

During SCE's in-house review of the draft report, additional 
information was discovered which should be incorporated into the 
report. To incorporate this information, a revision to the draft 
is being processed.  

It is expected that the final report will be submitted to the NRC 
by June 1, 1989.  

If you have any questions, please call me.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
F.R. Huey, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, 

San Onofre Units 1, 2 and 3 
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